
Dear Sultana Families, 

 

Welcome Back to the 2020-2021 Academic Year! We 

are so excited for a wonderful year of new learning. We 

appreciate your support as we enter this new phase of 

On-line Learning.  

Thank you for attending your child’s orientation. We look 

forward to working together to meet your child’s needs. 

Please call us if you have questions or concerns. We will 

see you on Zoom! 

 

Adriana Melgoza 

Principal 

   

 

 

 

Social Emotional Learning  
SELF-AWARENESS: Recognizing 

Strengths, Self-Confidence, and Self-

Efficacy 

During the month of September, your child’s 

SEL instruction will dive deeper into Self-

Awareness focusing on recognizing strengths, 

self-confidence, and self-efficacy skills.  Stu-

dents will learn to make positive self-

statements and understand their mental and 

physical response to the world around them 

based on their own experiences. 

 

A note from the Principal... 
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Student Meals 
Our hard working food and nutrition staff 

will be providing meals to all our students 

each day from 10:30-12:30. 

Please make sure you bring your students 

lunch number that was provided to you on a 

scannable card. You will drive through the 

parking lot and one of our Proctors will help 

you. Breakfast, lunch and dinner will be 

provided each day of the week. Students do 

NOT need to be present to receive their 

meal, but you MUST bring their lunch cards. 

 

Contact Information 
As has always been the case, we will be here 

at Sultana to support you. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact the 

school office at 909.986.1215. 

 

Parent Educational Center 

Our Parent Educational Center is now host-

ing virtual online sessions of classes! Starting 

Monday August 31, 2020. You can register 

for these classes any time on line at https://

www.omsd.net on the Parents and Commu-

nity section. Scroll down to see all of the 

links for on-line classes. 

 

We have all new classes to support your 

child’s on-line learning, GED classes, ESL or 

sign up for a technology class! This year, Mr. 

Chico Garza will be offering the 12 Powers 

of Family Business on Fridays. 

 

All of our classes are free and if you need 

help registering, please contact the Parent 

Educational Center at (909) 418-6715. 

 

 

BE SAFE,  

BE RESPONSIBLE,  

BE RESPECTFUL 

 

Join us via Zoom for the next Cafecito/Coffee 

with the Principal on Friday, September 

11th . Parents in attendance stay up to date 

with Sultana happenings. 

 

Welcome back Sultana Parents! 

As we start out the school year learn-

ing remotely from home, here are a 

few tips to help your child be success-

ful.   

 Create a learning space for your 

child 

 Set a routine for your child to 

help them manage their day 

according to their teacher’s 

schedule 

 Make sure he or she is getting 

enough sleep, so they are rested! 

 Set expectations that you would 

like to see at home  

 Look at the School-wide matrix 

to help support your child and his 

or her teacher 

 Teach, Remind, and Reward 

expected behaviors with positive 

feedback 

 When reminding your child of the 

behavior you would like to see, 

make a quick correction.  Reward 

the appropriate behavior when 

shown.   
Find moments throughout the 

day to connect and enjoy time 

with family. 
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